TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
September 14, 2015

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Supervisor Rick
Suda in Jim Learman’s absence.

Supervisors present: Rick Suda, Bruce Elmer
Others present: Ralph Krultz, and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Rick Suda reported the Opelt would like to start Tri job on 153 Road on
Wednesday.

The minutes of the August 10, 2015 meeting were presented and approved.

Treasurer report was presented. As of September 14 there was $9,116.18 in checking account
and $92,714.87 in money market

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to pay all monthly bills as presented. Motion carried.
Resolutions 2-2015 and 3-2015 were tabled until the October meeting.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to approve culvert permits for Mary Olson and Marlin
Martin. Motion carried.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to have 1.J. Brush Cutting to cut bursh in Town ditches
with Rick Suda to contact him. Motion carried.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to have Jeff Ossman cut grass in Town ditches.
Motion carried.

Discussion was held on improvements to Starks Road.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to transfer from money market to checking account
$20,000.00. Motion carried.

Next regular town meeting will be October 8 at 7:30 pm.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to adjourn. Maotion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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